Beachwalk Website Survey Feedback

On January 22nd, the BW BOD put forth a survey to our membership seeking feedback regarding our existing website.
The purpose of this data harvest was to better understand the frequency in which the website was utilized, the information
sought, and what, if any, additions or revisions would our membership like to see. The following is a summary of that
feedback.

Summary

Of the information provided by the 23 submitted, the majority of homeowners who sought information were looking for
general updates/events, minutes/docs/reports/forms, and ACC information.

While the feedback received under the_Additional Comments option varied, 16 of the 23 responses offered no comment at
all. There were several who noted an approval of the content and an appreciation for our efforts to improve upon our
website. The other comments were general and included an improved ease of use, timely posting of minutes, a directory,
a clubhouse reservation option, and community happenings.

In the past month, how many times have you visited the Beachwalk website? 23 responses
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Approx how many times per year do you access our website? 23 responses
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